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We are an aspirational place where learners grow. 

Our school is kind and happy and we respect and celebrate the differences in ourselves, 
our community and our world. 

Our children become responsible, determined and independent citizens. 

  
Happy Friday everyone, 
 
The lighter mornings are definitely putting a spring in everyone’s step and the flowers around 
school and in the local area bring that very welcome touch of Spring and all things new. 
 
FRIENDS of Sutton CP meeting 
 
Thank you to everyone that came along and supported us with this today. Don’t worry if you could-
n’t attend but would like to get involved, there will be many opportunities coming up, I’m sure. The 
Friends of Sutton CP is a hugely valuable resource, helping to raise funds for school in these very 
difficult times. Your support in either organizing events with the FRIENDS or supporting / attending 
events they organize, will be greatly appreciated by all the children and staff moving forward. I am 
looking forward to seeing what fantastic opportunities we will have to bulk up our bank account for 
the benefit of the children. 
 
Safeguarding 
 
WhatsApp 
 
A helpful reminder that this mobile device application has a recommended age of 16+ and I advise 
all our parents to prevent your child/ren from using this application. 
 
I appreciate why our older children may need access to a mobile phone for safety, if walking to and 
from school independently. I also recognise the peer pressure that the children feel at this age to 
be ‘the same’ and fit in. This is all part of growing up and emotional development. However, the 
use of social media/communication apps and games by such young children is always a huge area 
of concern.   
 
As ever, as parents you ultimately make the decisions and have the responsibility for how your chil-
dren access online services and messaging, however I would not be taking my role as Safeguarding 
Lead or the responsibility around the duty of care to our children seriously, if I did not share my 
concerns and recommendations with you.  
 
Thank you for your support with this. 
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SPORTS NEWS 
 
Tag Rugby Festival 
 

On Wednesday the 22nd of March our wonderful Y5/6 team 
took part in the Tag Rugby Festival in South Craven. It was a 
great event with lots of matches being played. Our players 
demonstrated absolutely amazing understanding of the game, 
skillset, discipline, working together, fair play and positive  
attitude - I could not be any prouder if I tried. Even though the 
festival format was non-competitive it was thrilling to watch 
our team win all 4 matches in our group and only very         
narrowly lose a bonus match played at the end. These results 
were 

not easy to achieve, were in fact hard earned 
and required a lot of tenacity on the day and 
were only possible because of their dedication 
and commitment to learning this sport in PE 
lessons and practicing for weeks and weeks at 
their playtimes. And although three of our 
players were chosen by sports leaders to re-
ceive a special medal for stand-out sportsman-

ship, we had an outstanding team who worked together 
phenomenally!!! Once again our pupils were AMAZING 
and a total credit to our school and themselves! Also big 
thank you to all the parents and carers for your support, 
it is much appreciated!  
 
Well done Team Sutton!  
Mrs Howes 
 
 

As ever, a huge thank you to Miss Howes and Mrs Whitehead for all their hard work and support for 
our sports team. The staff have an increasing number of sporting opportunities in the pipeline for a 
number of different sports disciplines at all levels, so keep your eyes peeled! 

 
Wishing you all a safe and 
happy weekend. 
 
Anna Riley 
Headteacher 

Class Assemblies 
Please see the dates for each class below: 

 
Year 2—Wednesday 29th March 3:00pm 
Year 1 —Wednesday 24th May 3:00pm 
Year 3—Wednesday 19th July 3:00pm 
Reception’s Assembly will take place during the Summer term and this date 
will be confirmed nearer the time. 
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Mrs Baldwin’s SENCO page 

 

 

Children - The Sleep Charity 

thesleepcharity.org.uk 

Quality sleep is essential for 
children’s growth and devel-
opment. A decent night’s 
sleep will help them to do 
better at school, allow them 
to react more quickly to situ-
ations, have a more devel-
oped memory, learn more 
effectively and solve prob-
lems, plus it will make them 
less susceptible to colds and 
other minor ailments, less 

You can use the filters – and the location search tool – to find holiday activities for kids of all 
ages from 4 to 18. 
Click an activity find out more, and use the contact details provided on the individual listing to 
book direct with the provider. 
 
These school holiday activities are open to all children and young people across North 
Yorkshire. Places are free to those who are eligible for benefits-related free school meals. To 
book a free place, you'll need your FEAST code when you book. 
 
Is your child or young person eligible and has lost / didn’t receive their code? Request your 
code using our online form. 
 
There’s lots happening across the county and we hope you can find a school holiday activity 
near you. 
 
If you don’t see anything you want to book just yet, please do check back again soon, as we 
add new activities frequently. 
 
If you don’t have access to transport and are worried about how to get to an activity, your 
child may be eligible for free transport. Please click here to find out more. 
 

https://thesleepcharity.org.uk/information-support/children/
https://thesleepcharity.org.uk/information-support/children/
http://thesleepcharity.org.uk/
https://northyorkshiretogether.co.uk/request-a-code/
https://northyorkshiretogether.co.uk/request-a-code/
https://northyorkshiretogether.co.uk/transport
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